Steven SeEe

From: Dave Lichtenstein <david_lichtenstein@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 6:47 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: RCV

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Dave Lichtenstein and I am a resident of Providence. I am writing to express my strong
support of H-2575 and H-2576.

I am in support of H-2575 because I believe we need a new way to elect leaders in our state and country.
We need to be able to vote our conscience, rather than hold our nose and vote for the “lesser of two evils”
choices we often face.

Please consider passing these bills!
Dave Lichtenstein

Providence RI

Sent from your iPhone



